Our Church School

St. Andrew's Church Weaverthorpe The collective worship theme this term is: 'Friendship'



Vacancy Mid-day Supervisory Assistant/s (Job Share Possible)

Weaverthorpe Primary School

We are looking to appoint a Midday Supervisory Assistant to join our team after the October Half term holiday to support and supervise our children during lunchtimes from 12:00pm until 1:00pm, 4/5 lunchtimes a week, term time only. This could also be a job share. Applicants will need to be:

- Committed to inclusion
- Positive and upbeat
- Enthusiastic about working with children
 - Able to take advice and act upon it
 - A team player
 - A good communicator
- Willing to take part in training, as needed

Please contact School for an application form on: 01944 738280 or email

admin@weaverthorpe.n-yorks.sch.uk

○ Usbourne Books

I have recently joined the Usborne Team as an Independent Usborne Organiser, I can provide books, activity books & more direct to you without you having to leave the comfort of your home, I can also make suggestions if needed. If you're interested contact me directly on 07837974266 or check out my website at org.usbornebooksathome.co.uk/ breannaslittlebookshop or facebook as Breannas little Bookshop. Kind regards Linda Skelton

Friends of Weaverthorpe School

WE NEED YOUR HELP! If you shop online, please could you sign up to easyfundraising to support Friends of Weaverthorpe School?

It's a really easy way to raise money for us - you just use the easyfundraising site to shop online with more than 3,300 well known online stores like Amazon, Argos, John Lewis, ASOS, Booking.com, eBay, Boden, and M&S and when you make a purchase, the retailer sends us a free donation, at no extra cost to vou.

We want to raise as much as possible, so please visit our new easyfundraising page at https://

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/

friendsofweaverthorpeschool/ and click 'support us'.

Thank you!



Ofsted Give Ofsted your view Parent View on your child's school

See below a link for your computer and one for your mobile phone to log onto Parent View and give your views by completing the short questionnaire about the school. Your I views are helpful to Governors and staff to aid the develop-I I ment of the school.

I Thank you

Mobile: https://mobile.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/login

Computer: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

Governors of Weaverthorpe CE (VC) Primary School

Chair of Governors

Mrs Anne Conroy Rev Andy Bowden

Mrs Anne Conrov Mr Howard Widdall Mrs Carolyn Childs Ms Alison Smith Mrs Elizabeth Dyer

Headteacher Mrs Rachel Ray

The Governing Board of Weaverthorpe School would like to remind all parents and carers that we are happy to arrange a meeting to discuss any particular topic either on a one to one basis or as a group with the head teacher and/or members of the governing body. If this is required please speak to Mrs Mitchell in the School Office so that appointments can be made.

> Weaverthorpe CE(VC) Primary School Weaverthorpe, Malton, N Yorkshire, YO17 8ES 01944 738280

E-mail: admin@weaverthorpe.n-yorks.sch.uk Head Teacher: Mrs Rachel Ray



Friday 25th 2020

September Newsletter

Issue 35



Head Teacher's Message

Dear Parents

We have had a super start to the year. I have been so pleased to see such a positive attitude from both children and staff alike around school. There has been a lovely atmosphere in school and I have seen children and staff helping one another and supporting each other. It has been great to see so many of you when I have been on the gate in the mornings and afternoons. Please do contact me if you feel you would like to discuss anything. The best way to contact me is by calling school or emailing me via Mrs Mitchell.

So far we have not been affected by Covid and long may this continue. Staff are preparing activities just in case but I sincerely hope this won't happen.

Thank you to everyone for making Mrs Laud and I feel so welcome. With very best wishes

Rachel Řav



Attachments

- Admissions Privacy Policy
- Data Collection Sheet paper copy with this newsletter
- Covid-19 related absence, Parent guide
- Silver Birch Letter re: TTRS

Data Collection Sheet

Please complete the data collection sheet attached and return to the office so we have all your up-todate details.

Thank you

WEAVERTHORPE PRIMARY SCHOOL

NURSERY



Excellent Facilities 15 hours FREE childcare per week **Contact school** 01944738280



Places available when you child is 3 vears old

Let your child stay for a hot meal, collect them at 1pm. Lunch £1.90 Care (12noon to 1pm) £2.00

15 hours care ~ free per week. Mornings only.

8.45am to 12noon

Child's Birthday	Come to nursery
1 st January – 31 st March	Beginning of term on or after 1 st April
1 st April – 31 st August	Beginning of term on or after 1 st September
1 st September – 31 st December	Beginning of term on or after 1 st January

Newsletter Dates

Friday - 2020 23rd Oct 20th Nov 18th Dec



WEBSITE UPDATES

Risk Assessments COVID-19

Term Dates

These are on the website, you can get a paper copy if preferred, these are in the office.

Bags2School

Don't forget to fill your bags ■ and take them to the village hall. You can take these: September Tues 29th, Wed ■ 30th and Thurs 1st Oct 9am -10am and 6pm - 6.30pm. Black bin bags are allowed if you haven't any bags2school bags. Please let Jill Cade **(**07800806459) know if you need help getting your bags to the village hall. Thank you

Covid-19 information GDPR

We have updates our Privacy∎ policy, you will find this on the policies page on our website.

 (\mathcal{O})

Menu

CENSUS DAY

1st Oct

All universal Free School Meal children will be given the change to trv a school meal. Mrs Sterriker will make a meal for them to try.

2020

October

1st Census Day 2nd Bags2 School collection

23rd Break up

November

2nd School Starts 26th Whole School Flu Immunisation

December

18th Break up

Weaverthorpe Weebles

For the time being, we will not be resuming Weebles. Please keep a look out for information regarding the restart of this. Thank you to all who helped to clean the toys in the holidays. Jill

If you have any worries or concerns regarding your children when Mrs ■ Ray is not in school, please speak to Mrs Campbell.

Nursery in School

We have a fabulous EYFS class within the school.

Is your child 3? 15 free funded hours per week

8.45am to 12 noon Also Available - 12noon - 1pm Stay for a hot

meal and play until 1pm for £3.90

Shoes - Willow Class

Please can the children in ■Willow Class bring a pair of indoor shoes to have at school. With the weather we will be using in our class. ■ turning we could do with another dry pair for indoor use. Thank you

| Snack Money

All children are allowed 20p to buy a snack at morning break time. Willow Class children also get a piece of fruit leach morning from the fruit scheme in school. Please send their 20p for snack in a named purse. Thank you

Change to Menu - 5th November

Hot Dog Banger in a **Bread Bun** Wedges Fountain of Beans Fiery Tri Colour Slaw

Toffee Apple Crumble

Silver Birch Class

Please see attached password for 'Times Tables Rock. Stars', this is a new resource Spelling Test - These will be on a Friday morning. Please I learn your spelling ready for ■ the test. Thank you

PE Kits

All the children will be doing PE on a Tuesday. Please can you make sure all the children have their PE Kits in school on a Tuesday. This can be Tracksuit/Jogging bottoms and a warm sweatshirt/ hoody or shorts and t-shirt (depending on the weather), along with trainers that can be worn outside. All PE is done outside unless the weather is very extreme. Thank you

Safeguarding

Paragraph 6.3 Schools Safeguarding Audit 2019/20

Pedestrian access routes should be kept separate from vehicular routes and there should be clear signage at the en-

Please use the school path to access school when walking or riding a bike. Children ARE NOT TO WALK ACROSS THE CARPARK. DO NOT use the car park entrance. (Unless permission has been sought by the Head Teacher or Chair of Gov-

Remember when riding a bike - Walk or Wait when going down the path.

We all must play a part when keeping our children safe.

Thank you - Mrs Rachel Ray